
 

 
February 17, 2012 
 
 
VIA RESS, Email and COURIER 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON       M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:     
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

Renewable Natural Gas Program Application 
Board Filed Number:  EB-2011-0242        

 
Enbridge respectfully requests an extension of the timing for interrogatory responses in 
the Board’s Procedural Order No. 3 issued by the Board on January 24, 2012 in the 
matter of EB-2011-0242/EB-2011-0283.  The Procedural Order states that responses to 
all interrogatories are to be filed with the Board on or before Wednesday, February 22, 
2012.    
 
Given the nature of this filing and the need to coordinate the responses with Union Gas  
(EB-2011-0283), Enbridge requests a one week extension to this date, to Wednesday,  
February 29, 2012.  To the extent Enbridge is able to file a portion of the responses 
prior to February 29, 2012 Enbridge will endeavour to do so. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[original signed] 
 
Norm Ryckman 
Director Regulatory Affairs  
 
 
cc: EB-2011-0242 Intervenors  

F. Cass, Aird & Berlis  

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
PO Box  650 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 
 
 

Norm Ryckman 
Director Regulatory Affairs  
Telephone:  (416) 495-5499 
Fax: (416) 495-6072 
Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
 


